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FROM: Ninth Judicial Committee

MESSAGE:

Governor Cuomo's letter of October 28, 1991 to Mr. Miller and Mr.
Marino stated:

"...we have heard from judges, court
personnel, lawyers and outside observers
about the rampant waste in our judicial
systemn. These reports, although troubling,
are not surprising, because we have all
believed for a long time that the courts are
inefficient..." (emphasis added)

Our October 24, 1991 letter--faxed to Governor Cuomo on that
date--attributes the present crisis in the courts not merely to
the "well established" fact that the courts are inefficient, but

to reasons underlying that inefficiency: incompetent and corrupt

Judges--including those who have been Governor Cuomo's political
backers.

Governor Cuomo's letter to the legislative leaders--four days
after his office's receipt of our letter to him--wholly ignores
our contentions--all of which we stated were documentable, as
well as matters of public record.




